
City of Hartford * County of Van Buren * State of Michigan

TO: Mayor Hall and the Hartford Commission

FROM: Nicol Brown, City Manager

DATE: May 19, 2026 

RE: Approval of the purchase of a new Kubota 

ITEM BEFORE THE COMMISSION:

The item before the Commission is to authorize the city manager to order and purchase a Kubota at 
Sourcewell.

DISCUSSION:

The Department of Public Works has multiple vehicles that need replacing due to their age and 
condition. The Public Works Superintendent received a quote from Sourcewell. Ricky went through the 
state purchasing program, which lowers the price. We have a cost savings of $13,000. The current 
Kubota has been breaking down frequently, and it is used often all year round, so we received a quote 
to purchase a new one.  

RECOMMENDATION:
The Hartford City Commission approves the city manager to order and purchase of a Kubota from
Sourcewell, not to exceed $75,000.


